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Fisher Phillips Partner Discusses Changes in Employee Leave
Laws

News

6.20.24


In a video interview with the Portland Business Journal, Alexander Wheatley shares his insights on

changes in employee leave laws and how they affect employers in Oregon and Southwest

Washington.

To watch the interview visit the Portland Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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